
 

 

If a town is eligible to opt-in to STEAP and wishes to do so but is not on the 
list depicted at the left, please read the information below as it includes 

important provisions which should be used to inform the town’s decision.  
To see if a town is eligible to opt-in to STEAP click this link. 

Below is a list of towns which have chosen to opt-in to the Small Town Economic Assistance Program (STEAP) as of 
08/17/2023. When the STEAP program is re-opened for applications, these towns remain eligible to apply and shall 

remain eligible to apply through the date posted. If you have questions or wish to check the status of an opt-in request, 
please contact Martin.Heft@ct.gov  

 

https://www.cga.ct.gov/2022/sup/chap_050.htm#sec_4-66g
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/OPM/Budget/Steap/2022-STEAP-Opt-In-Eligible-Towns-and-Opt-in-Provisions.pdf
mailto:Martin.Heft@ct.gov

